Dear colleague,

With reference to the letter of Mr. Christian Friis Bach of 2 December 2014 (ref
ECE/TRANS/2014/292), requesting contact information for Ireland’s competent authority to sign any
future multilateral agreements in accordance with article 7 of the Agreement on the International
Carriage of Perishable Foodstuffs and on the Special Equipment to be used for such Carriage (ATP),
please be informed that the details sought are as follows:

Competent Authority: Department of Agriculture, Food and the Marine
Contact Person: Dr. Dave Nolan, Senior Superintending Veterinary Inspector (SSVI)
Phone Number: + 353 (0)1 6072978

Email: DavidW.Nolan@agriculture.gov.ie

foodsafetyliaison@agriculture.gov.ie.

Address: Agriculture House, Kildare Street, Dublin 2, Ireland.

| would be grateful if you could acknowledge receipt of this message.

Kind regards,

James C. O'Shea

First Secretary

Permanent Mission of Ireland to the United Nations

Geneva



